
Executive Committee 

 
 In the suggested post constitution and by-laws (see pages 108-113), the government and 

management of the post is entrusted to the executive committee. It should meet regularly or as often as 

the commander deems necessary. The post executive committee is further charged with hiring such 

employees as may be necessary, authorizing and approving all expenditures, requiring adequate bonds 

from those with custody of post funds, hearing reports of post committee chairpersons, and generally 

managing post affairs. 

 Delegation of these functions to the executive committee is in no way intended to usurp the 

powers of the membership through regular post meetings. Rather, this allows the routine operational 

affairs of the post to be handled outside of post meetings. Committee reports of general interest to 

members should still be given at post meetings, though. 

 The key to interesting post meetings is using the executive committee effectively. The post 

meeting that becomes bogged down in arguments on petty details is interesting only to those doing the 

talking. 


